ESSEX PLANNING COMMISSION
Ad-Hoc Committee on Housing Options

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled Meeting of the Ad-Hoc Committee on Housing Options
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on Tuesday, October 9, 2018 has been cancelled.

The next Housing Committee Meeting will be held
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 5:00 pm
in the Essex Town Hall

Please contact John Guszkowski, Town Planner
at planner(@essexct.goy with any questions.

REGEIVER FOR REGORD
707 26, I a

Duinwe Y1, Logieds.

ESSEX, CT - ASSIST. TOWN CLERK

K

/IS By



